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Wednesday 28th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 Egyptians Day 

 

To begin Year 5’s exciting new Egyptians topic in September, the children will participate in an Egyptian 

Experience Day led by Partake History on Thursday 14th September. Partake have worked with many of the 

classes in school this year to launch their History topics and now it is our turn to experience their hands-on 

activities to learn more about the Egyptians! The day will include the chance to examine Egyptian artefacts, try 

costumes and to role-play the lives of the people who lived in this time.  

 

In recognition of the positive impact this experience will have on the children’s learning, and in light of the cost 

of living crisis that is affecting everyone, we will be subsidising the cost of this Experience Day by £5 per child. 

This means we will require a voluntary contribution of £4.70 per child from families to support this 

experience. This will enable everyone to participate and benefit from a rich, valuable learning experience 

delivered by experts when we return to school in the new academic year. Please can all payments be made 

via Arbor by Friday 14th July to enable this fantastic and engaging learning experience to go ahead – 

previous year groups have participated in the same workshop and it has been a valuable addition to their 

learning on the Egyptians in school. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions 

we will have to cancel this event. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Ferrara 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 


